
McGill University

MONTREAL
Faculty of Arts

Department of Germanic Languages

Nov. 26th. 1931.

Professor W.H. Hatcher,
Chemistry Building,
McGill University.

Dear Sir,

I am in receipt of your draft of a time-table, designed 

to serve the interests of first year students of three or 

four different categories , a very noble enterprise in the 

success of which I haven’t much faith.

Looking over this time-table I fail to fine German 2

which hitherto has been given on Tues. Thurs. and Sat. at 10.

It is a first year subject and is taken by those who have passed 

the entrance examination in German. At present we have twenty 

students attending it, not all however from the same year; I 

think there are about seven from other years. A similar state 

has been customary in t.e past and is likely to be so in the 

future.

It seems to me that any attempt to ma ke ideal

arrangements for students of one year is apt to result in 

inconvenience or disappointment for students ol another year.

Yours truly

H.WALTLR.
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